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September 4, 2025  
 

Notice of Public Hearing  
on the Appeal of Permit #2171 
Two Rivers Watershed District 

 
 

The Board of Managers of the Two Rivers Watershed District hereby gives 
notice that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Managers of the Two 
Rivers Watershed District beginning at 9:30 a.m. on Monday, September 22, 
2025 in the Meeting Room in the Kennedy VFW, 518 Atlantic Avenue, 
Kennedy, Minnesota. 
 
The purpose of this Hearing will be to discuss the appeal of the approval of 
Permit number 2171, that was submitted to the Two Rivers Watershed District 
by Generations Land.  The permit approved the installation of a pumped tile 
system with 0.10%-0.15% slope, 2.5-5.5' depth, 1/4" drainage coefficient, 30' 
spacing, and two 20 HP pumps. The purpose of this project is to provide 
agricultural subsurface drainage. Plans and specifications are on file with the 
TRWD. 
  
Testimony either for or against along with supporting evidence will be accepted 
from any and all persons affected or potentially affected by the permit who 
desire to appear and be heard at the hearing.  In addition, written testimony 
may be submitted in accordance with the “By Laws of the Two Rivers 
Watershed District”. 
 
The Board of Managers will consider all evidence, testimony and other 
information provided and will make their findings and order regarding the 
matter based upon said information. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or would like further information 
regarding this Hearing, please contact District Administrator Dan Money at 
218-843-3333, email dan.money@tworiverswd.com or stop by the District 
office, located in the Kittson County Courthouse, Hallock, MN.   
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